PUBLIC NOTICE

A meeting pursuant to Florida Statute § 286.011 will be held on Tuesday, June 14, 2022,
the meeting will occur at 1:30 p.m. All meetings will be held in City Manager’s
Conference Room, Second Floor, City Hall

The meeting will be attended by the Ocala City Council, specifically: Jay Musleh,
Kristen Dreyer, James Hilty, Ire Bethea and Barry Mansfield. Also in attendance will be,
Interim City Manager Pete Lee, or his designee and City Attorney Robert W. Batsel, Jr., in
the matter of the Petition for Relief Pursuant to Section 70.51, Fla. Stat. by 200 Club of
Ocala, LLC and Catalyst Development Partners II, LLC against the City of Ocala.

A Certified Court Reporter, as required by the Statute, will be in attendance to fully
record the meeting.



